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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Dundas Laneway

————— Original Message-----
From: JANE LOWRY

Sent: June-27-17 9:02 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Dundas Laneway

Mr. Mayor & Councillors

Please add my name to the list of Dundas residents who oppose the sale of a public laneway
connecting Alma and Victoria Streets for $2.00. This laneway has been a fabric of our
community for 160 years.

There has been no recorded safety incidents as Councillor VanderBeek referenced. This laneway
creates a safe avenue for children in our community by keeping them away from a very
dangerous corner on Sydenham.

Mr. Mederios must be living on Mars when stating that he wants to purchase it because a dog
pooped on the laneway and he had to pick it up. Too bad for Mr. Mederios. How many other

residents in Dundas, Hamilton, Ontario, Canada, the world, have had this unpleasant
experience?

I urge you to deny this application. One resident should not have the opportunity to take
away what is a strategically safe avenue for all Dundas citizens.

Respectfully

Jane Lowry




